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My name is Chris Crismon and I live in Portland, OR. I have worked in the rental 

housing industry for 3 months. Please vote NO on SB 611. 

 

I have one rental property. I moved in with my now wife and rented the house that I 

purchased here in January of this year. 

 

Housing Oregonians at the sole expense of those providing their housing is not 

sound public policy and is not a sustainable way to address housing instability. We 

need to focus on permanent rent assistance and increasing supply and remove red-

tape to get new housing built. The fees are too high to build new housing and there's 

far too much bureaucracy to get permits and construction started. 

 

Tripling the already astronomical relocation assistance is unfair to us landlords who 

may need to rightfully evict someone.  

 

Please strike this down.  


